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Hello all - Andrew Love here. 

 

In 2019, we will be starting an educational Coop for families that are homeschooling in our community. It 

will start really small and we will slowly be inviting other like minded families to join us from around the 

Denver area. 

 

Although our aspirations were to start a school, the reality is that we would prefer to have something 

functional that can be built upon over time - given our limited resources and the amount of seriously 

interested families. 

 

So far the plan is that homeschooling families will provide education for core subjects in their own home 

(math, reading, etc.) and then we would come together in the afternoon for various activities. 

 

Here's where you come in. 

 

A few people in the community who have heard of what we are building have offered their time/skills 

towards this Coop. We already have a volunteer for woodworking, baking, and geography lessons. 

 

What about you? 

 

Do you have anything you would like to contribute to the next generation? We are asking for a 2 hour a 

week commitment AT MOST. We will likely only need help from each volunteer for 2 hours every 2 

weeks. We are working with 5 year olds and under for the time being- so please keep that in mind. 

 

So consider helping if you are an artist, linguist, spiritualist, techie, etc. My 2 year old already knows 

more about my iPad than I did when I was 27 years old, so please don't underestimate this upcoming 

generation. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to help in some way, please contact Andrew Love - 

andrewrobertlove@ gmail,com 

 

Let's make something magical happen. 

 

 


